
STATE OF WASHINGTON 

DEPARTMENT OF ECOLOGY 
Southwest Region Office 

PO Box 47775 • Olympia, WA 98504-7775 • 360-407-6300 

July 10, 2024 

Jonathon Wolf 
Budd Inlet Project Manager 
Port of Olympia 
606 Columbia Street NW, Suite 300 
Olympia, WA 98501 
jonathonw@portolympia.com 

Re: Acceptance of Pre-Remedial Design Data Gaps Memorandum, Budd Inlet Sub-Area 1 

• Site Name: Budd Inlet Sediments
• Facility/Site No.: 3097108
• Cleanup Site ID: 2245
• Agreed Order No.: DE 6083

Dear Jonathon Wolf: 

We received the revised Pre-Remedial Design Data Gaps Memorandum, Budd Inlet Subarea 1, 
dated June 17, 2024, transmitted electronically by Tasya Gray, Dalton Olmsted & Fuglevand. A 
previous version of the data gaps memo was conditionally approved by Ecology on 
April 22, 2024. Ecology has no additional comments on the memorandum and accepts the 
June 17, 2024, Subarea 1 Pre-Remedial Design Data Gaps Memorandum as final. Please send 
two hard copies of the final data gaps memo for Ecology files. If you have any questions, please 
contact me at 360-999-9588 or sandy.smith@ecy.wa.gov. 
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Sincerely, 

 

Sandy Smith 
Cleanup Project Manager 
Toxics Cleanup Program 
Southwest Region Office 

cc: Tasya Gray, Dalton Olmsted Fuglevand, ngray@dofnw.com 
Rob Webb, Dalton Olmsted Fuglevand, rwebb@dofnw.com 
Connie Groven, Ecology, connie.groven@ecy.wa.gov 
Jerome Lambiotte, Ecology, jerome.lambiotte@ecy.wa.gov 
Ecology Site File 
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